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Legal Notice 
Public Hearing 

Budget 2011-2012 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Asharoken will 
hold a Public Hearing at the Village Hall located at 1 Asharoken Avenue, Northport, New York 
on March 7th, 2011 at 7:30 p.m. to consider the proposed budget pursuant to Section 5-508 of 
Village Law.  The Tentative Budget for the Village of Asharoken has been prepared and filed 
with the Village Clerk at the Village Hall, 1 Asharoken Avenue, Northport, New York where it 
may be inspected by any interested parties between the hours of 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. weekdays 
only. 
 
 
Nancy Rittenhouse 
Date: February 15th, 2011 
Published: February 17th, 2011 
Village Clerk, Village of Asharoken 

 


